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Tuesday 5th October

Dear Mr Wilson, 
In my opinion, children at Lings primary school do not need or require a playtime.  They are unnecessary, unfair and downright dangerous! 
There are many reasons why the children should not receive a playtime and the most important reason for this is that playtimes waste precious work time! The children need to spend more time on their English or Maths work.  No-one could argue with the importance of these subjects; and the more time spent by children practising them, the better!  This would lead to increased progress and achievement by the children.  Surely this is why they come to school after all?  Therefore isn’t it right that we begin to focus on these vital areas of education, rather than fun? 
In addition to this, playtimes are too dangerous.  Little children get knocked over by bigger children and everyone can get hit by balls.  A recent study showed that 79% of all accidents at school happen during playtime.  And is our school so different?  Ask yourself, when is the first aid room always full?  Poor Mrs Davies and Mrs Moreton never  get to enjoy their lunch or playtime because they are always too busy looking after children who have been injured.  And just think of the money we could save on plasters if children were not falling over and cutting themselves all the time at playtime! 
Finally, playtimes are bad for teachers. Many teachers are too old to run around and so they get too cold outside. Also, they have to miss out on having a cup of tea and a chat with other teachers.   Obviously, the teachers need looking after to ensure they are ready to teach the best lessons they can.  Therefore it is only common sense that they should not have to go out on break duty! 
Therefore, I believe it would be best if playtimes were banned.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs Leeming.

